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Vote by mail makes voting accessible, which is essential for a functional democracy. 

For people with kids, who are immunocompromised, who have inflexible work 

schedules, it's really a necessity. It also allows people to vote carefully and 

thoughtfully. It's been an amazing success in Oregon and I'm so proud to be from a 

state that has implemented something so positive. Please preserve this wildly 

successful system so that all registered voters can make their voices heard.  


